

[bookmark: _GoBack]Date: XX/XX/XXXX

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
Our records indicate at some point this school year your child(ren) qualified for services under the McKinney-Vento Homeless Education Assistance Act.  In compliance with the law, all McKinney-Vento classifications and services (including transportation) will cease on May XX, 20XX. Housing and living situations will be re-evaluated in order to continue any McKinney-Vento status for the 20XX-XX (following) school year. 
If you are currently living in permanent housing or move to a permanent living situation:
McKinney-Vento classification will not be renewed.  You can enroll your student(s) in your home (local) school or apply for open enrollment if you are out of the school boundary and would like for student(s) to continue at their current school.  If your child is accepted for open enrollment, no district transportation will be provided. 
If you are still living in transition:
You have the option of enrolling your student(s) in the local school or ask that your student(s) return to their current school.  Please call the district Homeless Education Liaison after July/August X, 20XX to discuss eligibility if you will be requesting for your student(s) to return to their school of origin.
“School District/ Charter School name here” Education Program has enjoyed working to support your student(s) and we’d like to thank you for allowing us the opportunity to assist you throughout this year. 

Respectfully, 
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